
Announcements 11/12/24 
Attention all students! We are traveling again! There will be a meeting this 

THURSDAY night on Zoom for anyone interested in going to Scotland and Ireland 

in 2026. Scan the QR code on one of the flyers around school for more 

information. Interested in the Australia and New Zealand tour this summer? 

Come see Miss Campbell in room N133 with any questions. Sign-ups close for 

Australia this December and you don't want to miss out!. 

 

Always wanted to try authentic Spanish cuisine? Want to support our seniors? 

Come out to Casa Ibérica* [*KAH-sah ee-BEAR-ee-kah] in Jacksonville, on 

Wednesday, November 13th from 5pm – 8pm to support the Hispanic Honor 

Society’s scholarship fund. Be sure to mention HHS! 

 

Come join the Hispanic Honor Society in the courtyard during all lunches 

Monday, 11/18 through Friday, 11/22 for arts and crafts and a celebration of 

Hispanic culture. This month, we’ll be focusing on debunking the myths 

surrounding the Day of the Dead. Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The Theater Department has been working hard to perfect their performance of 

Boeing Boeing, a fast-paced, hilarious farce that is sure to entertain!! The show 

dates and times are Friday November 15th @ 7PM, Saturday November 16th 

with two show times of 2:00PM & 7:00PM, and then Sunday November 17th 

with only one showing @ 2:00PM. Tickets are Pre-order priced at $15 or $20 at 

the door. Be sure to not miss it!! 

 

There’s a mandatory meeting for all interested softball players this Wednesday 

the 13th after school from 3:55 to 4:20. Antone interested in playing this spring 

needs to be there. 



Congratulations to our Bartram Trail A Cappella Ensemble - "Connected" for 

their fantastic performance last weekend at the Jacksonville University 

Contemporary Vocal Music Festival!  These students were privileged to work 

with Deke Sharon, internationally known a cappella arranger and producer of 

"Pitch Perfect" fame.  Again, Congratulations to BT A Cappella Connected! 

 

Bartram Trail will offer the ASVAB test tomorrow November 13th at 9:30 AM in 

the 9th Grade Cafeteria. The ASVAB test can help you decide what career path is 

best for you. You can sign up for the ASVAB test in the JROTC room located in the 

ninth-grade building in room 123. Today is the last day to sign up. 

 

 


